
The Owner/ Manager 
Fenland District Council  
Fenland Hall 
County Road 
MARCH 
PE15 5UH 

Dear Sir/Madam 

\ 

1809,1 /1575 " 

m 

r' 

I f'/• <;;�. TO; 
' 

' 
' 

(/ 
le.!.,.·/ Di ,lr·i1 J r-uun�il 

1· ·- ,.,., -�"""'""'·------·-----�-.. ---�-•------···-··-·'

highways 
england 

Customer Contact Centre: 0300 1235 000 
info@highwaysengland.co.uk 

www.highways.gov.uk 

Important roadworks information 

A47 Chapel Lane to Redmoor roundabout: resurfacing 

I write to inform you that we will be carrying out essential resurfacing works at the above location. 

We plan to complete this work over two nights from Monday 22 June to Wednesday 24 June, 
working between the hours of 8pm to Garn, subject to weather conditions. 

We have liaised closely with the local authority within the area, to agree the most suitable route for 
the closure as detailed below: 

A47 between Guyhirn roundabout and Redmoor roundabout closed in both directions, 
starting Monday 22 June to Wednesday 24 June (two nights) 

• Northbound traffic will be diverted via the A4 7 / Guyhirn roundabout onto the A 141 / March
Road and Wisbech Road, along the B1099 / Wisbech Road and Dartford Road, to the
B1101 / Station Road, Elm Road and High Road and onto the A1101 / Elm High Road
before re-joining the A47 at the Elm High Road/ A47 roundabout.

• Southbound traffic will be diverted via the A1101 / Elm High Road, onto the B1101 / High
-oad-;-Elrn-Road-and-Station-Road;-along-the-B1(:)§l§)-/-Bartford-Road-and-Wisbech-Road;-to
the A 141 / Wisbech Road and March Road before rejoining the A47 at Guyhirn roundabout.

We have included the diversion map for this closure at the end of this letter. (Diagram 1) 

Access and disruption 

Access for emergency vehicles will be allowed at all times. For residents living within the road 
closure, access to and from your property will be through Guyhirn roundabout. A member of our 
team will be stationed at this location, please show this letter so they know that you are a resident 
wanting access to your property, we advise that you keep a copy of this letter in your vehicle. 
Please follow the instructions of our site team who will take measures to ensure the safety of both 
you and our workers on site. 

COVID-19 

Please be assured that all our sites have strict safeguarding measures to prevent the spread of 
COVID19 and none of our sites are open to the public. We will be carrying out all works following 
safety guidelines set by the Government. 
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